
Dr George Kolli gian 
27 Williamsburg Drive 
Orange , Connecticut 06477 

Dear Dr . Kolli gian: 

March 10, 1976 

A year ago you were kind enough to express your 
support of St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral by 
becomin a Steward , in the be ginning of a program 
that means so much f or the security of our Cathedral 
and Diocese, both now and in the future. The family 
of St. Vartan Stewards is expanding gradually , and 
work is continuing both t hrough our offi ce and in 
our parishes to add new members to this family on 
a continuing basis. 

By their devotion, attachment and contribution , our 
Stewards brinq honor to our community. 

We approach you now to ask that you renew your 
Stewardship of St Vartan. The Cathedral goes on 
as a syMbol and center of our church community in 
knerica · our stewardship of it must go on as well. 

You have proved your devotion in t he past. 

May we a k you to make a further contribut ion of 
$100 to etain your status as a St. Vartan Steward, 
again se tt ing an example for others to emulate? 

vb 

Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


